
Hello! 

This week we have… 

- Started to create our own flower information booklets. 

- Told the time to the hour and half past the hour. 

- Identified different trees by their leaves. 

- Retold a Jewish story in order. 

- Considered different ways we can care for and support others. 

- Counted to 20 in French. 

- Created our own tissue paper flowers. 

Next week we will be… 

- Looking at the properties of 2D and 3D shapes, problem solving AND counting in 2’s, 5’s 

and 10’s in maths.  

- Finishing our flower booklet AND completing an end of year booklet in English. 

- Understanding how plants grow in science. 

- Retelling a Jewish story in order (in sentences) in R.E. 

- Counting to 20 in French. 

- Creating a class 1 memory collage in art. 

Buster’s book club 

This week in Class 1 we had 8 children who met the reading target, 7 children who exceeded the 

reading target and totalled 127 additional minutes of reading. Our STAR reader this week is 

RILEY CO. 

Homework 

Homework this week is all about reflecting on the year! This will be the last piece of homework set 

this school year and it is due in on Friday 20th July. Spelling scores are in reading records as usual 

BUT no new spellings have been set as we have FINISHED our Y1/start of Y2 spellings .  

End of year clear out! 

Please send your child to school with a carrier bag by 20th July. We will be emptying trays on the 

Friday PM and know there is far too much in trays to fit in school bags alone! Thank you!  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Crayford  

 


